
What to expect from 
adult social care

An online facilitated workshop from SCIE 

Introduction 

Are you likely to have future support with adult social care? Do you feel it is opaque 
and hard to navigate, and would you appreciate the information and skills to help you 
to navigate through this change of support? 

Every year, thousands of young people transition from children’s social care to 
adults’ social care. This workshop is designed to support young people, their families 
and carers in transitioning from children’s social care to adults’ social care with the 
information, advice and guidance they need. 

Who is this workshop for? 

This workshop is suitable for any young people, their families and carers, where 
there is an assessed likelihood of support continuing from children’s social care into 
adults’ social care. 

What will the workshop involve? 

The workshop will be held online and will be delivered by a SCIE subject expert. To 
join the workshop you will need access to a computer, tablet, or phone, and an 
internet connection. 

By attending the workshop you will gain a realistic understanding of adults’ social 
care and will learn about: 

• Likely pathways into adult social care

• Legislation overviews of children’s social care and adults’ social care

• Regulations overviews of children’s social care and adults’ social care

• National and local set up

• Practice frameworks - differences and similarities

• Personalisation, strengths-based approaches and co-production

• Self-advocacy approaches and developing a toolkit

• Developing a personalised self-advocacy plan.



How long is the workshop? 

The workshop lasts for half a day. 

Cost 

The workshop costs £189.66 per person. Your local authority will pay for your place 
on the workshop.  

How to apply 

Please contact your social worker or local authority if you would like to attend a 
workshop, or alternatively contact info@scie.org.uk for more information.  

mailto:info@scie.org.uk

